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CHIEFS, EDUCATION PROGRAM SUPERVIORS, CID & SGOD
HEADS, PUBLIC ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOLS

ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
FROM : For: ~ CATHERINE P. TALAVERA Ph.D.
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By: EDWIN PAYL M. NAVARRO
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SUBJECT : CONDUCT OF CY 2017 4" QUARTER EARTHQUAKE DRILL

DATE : December 8, 2017

Pursuant to the Deped Memorandum No. 300, s. 2006 issued by the Department of Education, all schools
are advised to conduct an Earthquake Drill which is scheduled on December 15, 2017.

This drill aims to gauge the efficiency of the warning dissemination and the response of all schools if an
actual earthquake takes place and to instill in the minds the culture of preparedness and that the school children
will be able to respond properly to any disaster or emergency conditions that may strike anytime.

All activities should be documented including venues and estimated number of participants and kindly
submit it to Mr. Ermelo A. Escobinas, Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Coordinator or at DRRM FB Group
Account on December 19, 2017.

See the attached memorandum for your information about the said activity and be guided accordingly.

Immediate and wide dissemination for this Memorandum is encouraged.
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